Barbara M. Tufts

Cooperative Preschool

1558 South County Trail East Greenwich, RI 02818-1627 Housed in the Methodist Church Parish 401-885-2132

Dear Friends.

For the past 36 years, hundreds of children, teachers, parents, local business owners and community members have come together on Sunday in May at Academy Field in East Greenwich, to host the annual Barbara M. Tufts Cooperative Preschool (the Co-op) May Fair fundraiser. All proceeds from the event go back into the school and help to fund full and partial scholarships for families in need.

On Sunday May 6, 2018 the May Fair tradition continues with The County Fair from 11 am to 3 pm, at 111 Pierce Street, Academy Field/Swift Gym in East Greenwich. This is a fun-filled family event that has drawn over 800 families from local communities each year. In addition to fun, food, and games, the May Fair offers a silent auction and a raffle.

WE NEED YOUR HELP! We are asking that you consider donating an item, gift card or service for our Silent auction at the May Fair.

Since 1967 the Barbara M. Tufts Cooperative Preschool has been providing the children of our community a developmentally appropriate nursery school experience with openness to the uniqueness of all children, without regard to gender, family origins, economic situation or religious affiliation. From its inception, the Cooperative has strived to enable all interested children to take advantage of its program, regardless of their family's economic situation. No child has ever been turned away due to financial difficulties. We are a 501(c) 3 organization (tax ID # 05-0319972).

Thank you for your generosity and support of our preschool.

Sincerely,

Becky Kane becmaj44@gmail.com

Silent Auction Committee Member/Volunteer www.barbaramtufts.org (401) 885-2132